## **Carleton High School**

Green Lane Carleton
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 3NW
T: 01977 781555
W: carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk



16 September 2024

Dear parent/carer

# **Update re Ski Trip February 2025**

We hope this letter finds you well and excited for the upcoming ski trip to Cortina d'Ampezzo, Italy, taking place from February 14<sup>th</sup> to 22<sup>nd</sup> 2024. To ensure a smooth and enjoyable experience, please take note of the following important information and necessary actions:

### **Passports:**

Ensure that your passport is valid for at least six months beyond the return date (until at least August 17th).

## **GHIC/EHIC Cards (European/Global Health Insurance Cards):**

Verify that your GHIC/EHIC card is valid for the entire duration of the trip. If your GHIC/EHIC card is expiring soon, renew it well before the departure date. If you are unsure where to renew these cards then please follow the link below.

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/

### **SkiTeam4 Student Information:**

Complete all necessary SkiTeam4 student information form attached.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the trip or the information provided, please don't hesitate to contact myself through school. Your cooperation in completing these actions promptly is crucial for the success of the trip. All attached forms need to be completed and handed back to student services before *Friday 27 September 2024*.

We look forward to an unforgettable skiing adventure in Cortina d'Ampezzo!

Best regards,

Mr T Wandless Curriculum Leader for PE

